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ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303-3415

L ..... August 24, 1998

South Carolina Electric &~ Gas. Company i

ATTN: Mr. Gary J. Taylor
!;ce President. Nuclear Operations

!Virgil C.. Summer Nuclear Station '

P. O. Box 88'

i

Jenkinsville. SC 29065 '

SUBJECT: NRC INTEGRATED INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-395/98-06

| Dear.Mr. Taylor:
.

.

'

On July 25, 1998, the NRC completed an inspection at your V. C. Summer reactor
facility. -The enclosed report presents the results of that inspection.

During the four weeks covered by this inspection period. your conduct of
activities at the V. C. Summer facility was generally characterized by safety
conscious operations and conservative decision making.

1

During the inspection period, the NRC received response dated July 14. 1998.
to Notice of Violation 50-395/98004-01. We have evaluated your response and
found that it meets the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the ;

implementation of your corrective actions during future inspections.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice." a copy of
this letter and its enclosure will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Sincerely. '

Ak8~C-( |
Robert C. Haag. Chief

L Reactor Projects Branch 5
Division of Reactor Projects

Docket No.: 50-395,

License No.: NPF-12
,

.

Enclosure: NRC Inspection Report

cc w/ encl:
R J. White
Nuclear Coordinator Mail Code 802

.S.C. Public Service Authority,

Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station 4

| P. O. Box 88
Jenkinsv111e.-SC 29065

'

ENCLOSURE

9809280341 980902 "

PDR ADOCK 05000395G- PDR '
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August 24, 1998

'

- South. Carolina Electric & Gas Company
ATTN: Mr. Gary J. Taylor

'

.

-Vice President. Nuclear Operations
Virgil'C. Summer Nuclear Station
P. O. Box 88~~,

JJenkinsville. SC 29065

SUBJECT: NRC INTEGRATED' INSPECTION REPORT ND 50-395/98-06

Dear Mr. Taylor: i

On July 25. 1998.. the NRC completed an in ection at your V. C. Summer reactor
~ facility. The enclosed report presents he results of that inspection.

During the four weeks covered by thi inspection period, your conduct of
activities at the V. C. Summer faci ty was generally characterized by safety'

conscious operations and conserva ve decision making.

During the inspection period, e.NRC received response dated July 14. 1998,
to Notice of Violation 50-395 8002-01. We have evaluated your response and
-found that it meets the reg 'rements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the
implementation of your cor ctive-actions during future inspections.

In'accordance with 10 C 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice." a copy of
this letter and its e losure will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Sincerely.

Orig signed'by Robert'C. Hsag

Robert C. Haag Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 5
Division of Reactor. Projectss

: Docket .: 50-395
Licens No.: 'NPF-12

Enc osure: NRC-Inspection Report

w/ encl:
.'J. White

Nuclear Coordinator Mail Code 802
S.C. Public Service Authority
Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station
P. O. Box 88

.

Jenkinsville. SC 29065
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